
From: Ken Garber (for Huron Highlands Committee for Area Planning) 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 2:10 PM 
To: Kahan, Jeffrey <JKahan@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages: comments for planning commission 

 

Hi Jeff, 
  Thanks again for talking with me last week about the Cottages project.   
  For people in surrounding neighborhoods who have concerns or opinions about the project, 
we have been directing them to write to the planning commission at planning@a2gov.org 
.  Some of these messages may already be coming in.  I assume they will be forwarded to the 
individual commissioners on an ongoing basis, and will also be compiled in the commissioners’ 
packet when Cottages appears on the meeting agenda.  Let me know if this is not the case, and 
if there is a different procedure for citizen communications to planning commission. 
  
Best, 
Ken Garber (for Huron Highlands Committee for Area Planning)  
(734) 741-0134 phone 
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